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Fisher Phillips Adds Christopher Jevsevar in San Diego

News

7.22.19


SAN DIEGO (July 22, 2019) – Fisher Phillips, a national labor and employment law firm

representing employers, announces the addition of Christopher Jevsevar as an associate in its San

Diego office.

Christopher defends employers against wage and hour class and PAGA actions, as well as single

plaintiff discrimination and wrongful termination claims. In addition to defending clients in litigation,

he is also a strong advocate of proactive training and compliance. In this role, Christopher counsels

clients on best practices for hiring, discipline, employee separation, and leaves of absence issues. 

He joins the firm from Lewis Brisbois’ Los Angeles office. Christopher clerked in the Los Angeles

County District Attorney’s Organized Crime Division, and he externed for the Hon. Larry A. Burns in

the U.S. District Court for the Southern District of California. He earned his J.D. from Loyola Law

School (2016), where he served as Technical Editor for the Loyola of Los Angeles Law Review. He

received his B.A. from Pitzer College (2012).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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